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Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,
We are now a few weeks into the Autumn term and we are so pleased with how the Year 5 children have adapted to new routines both in the classroom and when outside for playtime or PE.
For PE lessons, we allow the Year 5 boys and girls to get changed separately (usually in different classrooms or the changing rooms). This is not possible at the moment as we are remaining in our bubbles.
We would therefore like the children to come to school on a Wednesday and Friday wearing their PE kit, remaining in their kit all day. Obviously, we are really keen to maintain the feeling of a uniform and ask that they wear the Berrywood logoed PE shirts and usual Berrywood uniform sweatshirt on top. They can wear Berrywood shorts and/or leggings or joggers. To maintain the uniform look we are asking that the joggers are not branded (such as Nike or Adidas) but plain black or grey.
Trainers can be worn on these days.
The children will bring home their PE kits on Friday, so that they are at home ready for wearing to school next week.
Kind regards,

Year 5 Team
